
1

Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:36 PM
To: Nicole Lee
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Highlands Comment - CEQA & Request for public hearing for Highlands 

construction project

Hi Nicole, 
 
The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled 
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum.  The request has been granted 
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project 
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021. 
 
Thanks 
 
From: Nicole Lee <nleeisme@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 1:38 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; 
HighlandsCAPresident@gmail.com 
Subject: Highlands Comment - CEQA & Request for public hearing for Highlands construction project 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Ms. Leung, 
 
My name is Nicole Lee. I'm a resident of the San Mateo Highlands at 20 Burgoyne Ct. Regarding San 
Mateo County's notification letter dated May 3 with subject "Consideration of a proposed Minor 
Modification to an approved Resource Management (RM) Permit (PLN2006-00357) for the 
development of Lots 5, 6, 7, and 8 (BLD2016-00161 through BLD2016-00164) in the San Mateo 
Highlands Area", because of the significant impact this construction project will have to the hillside 
open space along Ticonderoga Drive, which includes a possible increased risk of a landslide in the 
area, and the significant changes to the originally proposed earth grading activity, I request that the 
County prepare a supplemental environmental impact report document, and hold a public community 
hearing about the construction project 
 
The amount of grading is more than doubling from what was originally approved, will more than 
double truck trips and last three times longer than before. A supplemental EIR should be prepared 
here. This is not a minor modification by any standard! 
 
I also believe this EIR CEQA process is incomplete and unfair. There should be a 60 day review, 
published responses to comments, and a hearing on the grading! I hope that you will hear our calls 
for extension as well as hold a public community hearing to speak with us in person.  
 
Thank you, 
Nicole 
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--  
Nicole Lee  
 


